
Term 3 in Year 3H 

This term in Religious Education, we have been exploring Jesus’ real presence with us when 
we participate and share in the celebration of the Eucharist. We reflected on the story of The 
Last Supper, how we are challenged to serve others and ways we have prepared to receive our 
First and subsequent Communion. 

 

 

In Maths we have been learning about volume by making 3D shapes, taking photos and then drawing them on dot paper. 

 

STEM Challenge on Grandparent’s Day 
 


